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that Florida is recommending Florida Atlantic University be designated as a
quarantine site for Cuban and Haitian nationals who have symptoms of the
deadly Ebola virus. The state will step in to ensure those infected with

the virus do not enter Florida's borders. A press conference scheduled for
11 a.m. Friday will discuss the recommendation with the state's local
health departments and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention,

Scott said. "We will not tolerate any contamination of our state," Scott
said in a statement. "This is a rare and deadly disease and there is no
room for complacency." A decision by the U.S. State Department to allow

this group of people to enter the U.S. was expected. "The federal
government's compassionate decision to allow anyone from Cuba and Haiti

into the United States with symptoms of the Ebola virus is a positive step
toward accelerating our global response to this epidemic," Scott said.

Three Florida residents who have traveled to affected countries have been
diagnosed with the virus, one in Minnesota and the other two in Texas. Sick

people from the two countries, which have been hit by outbreaks of the
deadly disease, will enter the U.S. through the southern border with
Mexico. Those entering the U.S. will be hospitalized for 21 days in an

isolation unit run by the CDC. Scott's decision means that anyone from the
affected countries entering Florida will be placed under quarantine. No one
who is sick will be allowed to enter the state, and no Miami resident can
travel to Cuba or Haiti. These travel bans and quarantines have been put in
place in all 50 states. Although there is no known cure for Ebola, medical

experts say all known symptoms of the virus have been reversed. Those
infected are treated like any other person who has a fever, headache and

other symptoms. Miami-Dade Public Health has a clinic at 6400 NE 112th Ave.
that can be used by those from the affected countries. It can also be used
by anyone who doesn't require intensive care. The clinic will be staffed by
nurses trained to help those diagnosed with the disease. The clinic does
not have the means to take blood samples, however. The blood samples will
have to be sent to the CDC for testing, Miami-Dade County spokesman David

Notter said. Count
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